
COMPANY SHARED 

 
To whom it may concern 
` 
 
Attn: Technical director 
 
 
Your ref. Our ref.  Date 
  29.09.2025 
 

Product discontinuation notice: 
CP7 - Control Panel 7" - Automation Control 

 
Dear valued customer, 
 
We would like to inform you that Kongsberg Maritime is announcing the CP7 – Control Panel 7" has entered the 
Obsolete phase of its product life cycle. 
 
The CP7 panel PC was introduced in 2015 and delivered until 2024. Due to the limited or non-existent availability 
of key components required for manufacturing spare parts, Kongsberg Maritime is no longer able to fully 
support this product with spare parts or related services. 
 
Affected systems: 
 

• K-steering 600 Control panel 

• K-chief 600 Control panel 

• Autochief 600 Control panel 
 
We understand that product obsolescence can present challenges for your operations. To support continued 
reliability and minimize downtime, Kongsberg Maritime has developed replacement solutions based on modern 
technology. 
 
Solution: 
Upgrade panel PC to latest KM computer with touchscreen panel 
 
Please contact KM Customer Support for more information on either mail: 
km.support@km.kongsberg.com or phone: +47 33032407. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Lars Alexander Inderøy 
Service Technical Product Manager 
Kongsberg Maritime AS 
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